
From: Baker, Amy C.
Sent: 2/1/2010 2:21:21 PM
To: Laura.Genao@sce.com (Laura.Genao@sce.com); Allen, Meredith

(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Rasool, Hannon J 
(HRasool@semprautilities.com)

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Happy Monday

Hi all,
I wanted to let you know we experienced some e-mail problems last Friday. We received no 
external e-mails somewhere around 1 lam-4pm. I haven't received any e-mails from that time 
frame, so I assume they were bounced back or disappeared. If you sent any important e-mails 
to a CPUC staffer during that time frame I recommend that you try re-sending.

Best,
Amy

Amy Baker, Analyst
Renewable Procureme Resource Planning 
California Public Utilities Commission 
415.703.1691 
amv.bakerCCcpi
http://www.cpucxa.gov/renewables
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